FROM: Valerie Lee [lee89@humanities.osu.edu]
SENT: Thu 2/12/2009 2:19 PM
RE: Revisions to Art Education 835
Dear Ron:

English is satisfied with the revisions that are now reflected in the Art Education 835 proposal.  The proposal has added policy implications of GLBT representations.  The revised emphasis on policy and educating the general public distinguish the course from the classes that we teach in the area.  English grants concurrence.

Thanks,

Valerie Lee    
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